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This year there have already been two Neighbourhood plan (NP) committee meetings on the 15th 
Jan and the 5th Feb 2019 at the Lawling Park Hall. 
There was also an extra committee meeting for an update from Leonie Alpin from Maldon District 
Council. Leonie is the MDC support officer for Neighbourhood Plan Committees in the Maldon 
District. The committee gave Leonie a brief breakdown as to progress to date and a summary of 
the Call for Land results. Leonie supplied the committee with the MDC latest Strategic Housing 
Land Availability Assessment List (SHLAA) maps to which the latest NP call for land data will be 
added for the NP Draft Plan. Leonie also stated that she is happy with the timings of the other 
surveys and the percentage of response from the residents that have been carried out by the NP 
committee. 
 
These maps will be updated for agreement at the next committee meeting. 
 
The committee is committed to completing the plan as soon as possible so that we can proceed to 
the next phase. 
To achieve this the NP committee needs to appoint a Policies writer to produce the NP policy 
statements which are necessary for the Draft Plan. 
 
The committee also wishes to appeal to the residents for anybody that has the Adobe Illustrator 
software and can spare a small amount of time to volunteer to update .pdf files to reflect the Call 
for Land results and other maps that are required for the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
Finally we shall state again all Mayland /Maylandsea residents are welcome to attend any of the 
Neighbourhood Plan Committee meetings. There is a public discussion part on the agenda and 
residents are welcome to ask questions and find out more about what is happening for the future 
of our village. 
 
Meetings are normally the first Tuesday of the month at 7.00pm at Lawling Park Hall, please check 
with the website below for times, location, and the agenda. (Next meeting Tuesday 5th March)  
 
For further information visit the NP section on the parish council’s website. 
 

Website:maylandpc.org.uk 
Email: maylandpc@gmail.com 

	


